
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

THANKSGIVING BREAK 
The studio will be closed from Tuesday, November 23rd through Sunday, November 28th. Classes 
WILL be held on Monday, November 22nd in order to make up for the Monday classes missed 
on Labor Day.  

 

HOLIDAY SHOW 
NEW LOCATION - MARTENSDALE ST. MARYS HIGH SCHOOL GYM 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 19th • 12:00 PM  
The Superstars annual Holiday show is back! Our winter recital will be held on Sunday, 
December 19th in the Martensdale St. Marys High School Gym. Please note that this is a new 
venue from previous years. In order to accommodate for seating, space, and safety at the 
show, we ask that each family bring no more than four spectators.  

Students should plan on arriving at the venue 30 minutes prior to showtime. Students will need to wear their new 
Superstars studio t-shirt and black pants/shorts/capris. (Studio shirts will be handed out toward the end of the 
month.) Students will also need to bring the proper shoes for their class as designated in the routine breakout 
below. (Please note: male dancers will need black jazz shoes instead of tan.) There are no specific hair or makeup 
requirements for this performance, however, long hair should be pulled away from the face. The recital itself 
should last approximately one hour, so we do ask that all audience members stay and watch the entire show- you 
won’t want to miss all of our fantastic performances! We look forward to a fun and festive show to put us in the 
holiday spirit!  
 
TENTATIVE PERFORMANCE ORDER 
Final performance order will be published in the December Newsletter 

 CLASS NAME CLASS DAY & TIME INSTRUCTOR SHOES 
1.  Tap/Ballet/Tumbling (PreK I) Monday 5:15 Ms. Ashley Ballet 
2.  Pre-Dance Tuesday 5:00 Ms. Cortney Ballet 
3.  Cheer I Wednesday 5:30 Ms. Claire & Ms. Kenzi White Sneakers 
4.  Cheer II Wednesday 6:30 Ms. Claire & Ms. Kenzi White Sneakers 
5.  Tap/Ballet/Tumbling (PreK I) Thursday 5:00 Ms. Kelsey Ballet 
6.  Tumbling I Wednesday 5:00 Ms. Claire & Ms. Kenzi Barefoot 
7.  Tumbling II Wednesday 6:00 Ms. Claire & Ms. Kenzi Barefoot 
8.  Tap/Ballet/Tumbling (K) Thursday 6:30 Ms. Kelsey Ballet 
9.  Hip Hop (1st-2nd) Monday 6:30 Ms. Ashley Tan Jazz 
10. Tap & Jazz II Tuesday 6:30 Ms. Kelsey Tan Jazz 
11. Hip Hop (K-1) Monday 6:00 Ms. Ashley Tan Jazz 
12. Hip Hop (K-2) Thursday 7:15 Ms. Kelsey Tan Jazz 
13. Tap/Ballet/Tumbling (PreK I) Tuesday 5:15 Ms. Cortney Ballet 
14. Tap/Ballet/Tumbling (PreK II) Thursday 5:45 Ms. Kelsey Ballet 
15. Baton I Monday 6:00 Ms. Dawn Tan Jazz 
16. Lyrical I Tuesday 6:00 Ms. Kelsey Lyrical 
17. Tap/Ballet/Tumbling (PreK II) Tuesday 6:15 Ms. Cortney Ballet 
18. Hip Hop (3rd-4th) Monday 7:00 Ms. Ashley Tan Jazz 
19. Tap & Jazz I Tuesday 5:00 Ms. Kelsey Tan Jazz 
20. Baton II Monday 6:30 Ms. Dawn Tan Jazz 
21. Tap/Ballet/Tumbling (K) Tuesday 7:00 Ms. Cortney Ballet 
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CRAYONS 2 PENCILS PARKING 
A reminder for all parents picking up/dropping off at the Crayons to Pencils Recreation 
Center, please be sure to stay outside of the coned-off area. This is set up by the C2P 
staff as a designated walkway, and driving/parking in this area poses a safety risk to their 
students. Thank you for your help! 

 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 

 

 

 
 
 

NOVEMBER AUTOMATIC PAYMENT 
November’s automatic payment was 
effective on Monday, November 1st. This 
includes the monthly Tuition along with 
Costume deposits. 
If you have questions regarding your November 
payment or notice that your payment has not 
been processed within the first two weeks of the 
month, please contact the studio. 

 
 

 

  
 
  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR  WINTER BREAK! 
The studio will be closed from Monday, Dec. 20 - Sunday, Jan. 2* for Winter Break. Classes will resume on 
Monday, January 3rd, 2022. 
*Competition Baton students will have practice on Sunday, January 2nd.  

  
WEATHER POLICY 
WINTER IS COMING... 
The studio will follow the weather cancellations of the Norwalk Community School District. If 
they cancel school for or let school out early, we will not hold classes either. If in doubt, please 
confirm via email or text. We will also post to our Facebook page, and will make every effort to 
have it noted on our website as well. No cancellations due to weather will be refunded or 
rescheduled. 

 
A SPECIAL NOTE OF “THANKS” 
FROM ALL OF US AT SUPERSTARS... 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for being part of our 
Superstars Family. We feel so blessed and lucky to get to work with your children! We are so 
thankful for all of you, and we wish you a safe and happy holiday!  

 

 
 
 

SUPERSTARS PERFORMING ARTS 
810 Main Street 

Norwalk, IA 50211 
515.850.0918 

superstarsperformingarts@gmail.com 

DROP/CHANGE POLICY 
NOVEMBER 1st: LAST DAY TO DROP/ADD A 
CLASS  
We will begin the process of ordering costumes 
soon, therefore costume charges will be applied to 
all classes a student is enrolled in as  of November 1 
- no exceptions. Also, students may not change or 
add classes after  November 1, in order to ensure a 
costume will arrive in time for the recital. 

 

We love hearing from you! Did you know that you can email, call, and text your 
Superstars staff? For a more rapid reply, please either email us at 
superstarsperformingarts@gmail.com or send us a text at 515.850.0918. Phone calls will be 
returned Monday-Thursday evening during regular business hours. We will do our best to 
respond to messages within the same business day, however, we ask that you allow 24-48 
hours for all replies. Thank you!   
 


